
From: Ken Moffitt <KenMoffitt@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2014 5:09:15 PM
Subject: RE: DSS transparency proposal

It is Young's bill, with Lourie as a cosponsor. It is substantively the same. Non substantive changes were made to 
clean up the language.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 5:07 PM
To: Ken Moffitt
Subject: DSS transparency proposal

Ken,
Please confirm the language is the same from the attached (original) proposal. 
Is Senator Young's name on the bill?
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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